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Parent and Carers of children who attend Crowle Primary Academy are asked to abide to the following 
guidelines of Safe Parking Charter.  This has been established to improve the safety of all our children. 
 

1. Children’s safety is our paramount consideration. 
 
2. To pay utmost attention to children who are walking or cycling to the academy.   
 
3. To drive safely, with due care and attention, within speed limits and in accordance with the 

Highway Code. 
 

4. To reduce the speed of our car to 20mph or less when arriving in the vicinity of our academy. 
 

5. To be safe and considerate to others when dropping off or picking up our children outside our 
academy. 

 
6. To park with courtesy and consideration to others, observing all parking regulations in 

accordance with the Highway Code and in such a way that all our children are able to enter and 
leave our academy safely.   

 
7. To avoid obstructing the academy entrance and residents drive ways. 

 
8. Not to mount, stop or park partially or wholly on any pavement or grass verge (in accordance 

with the Highway Code). 
 

9. Not to stop or park on Windsor Road opposite the junction to Manor Road (in accordance with 
the Highway Code) at any time. 

 
10. Not to stop or park on the areas demarcated within the Safety Zone. 

 
11. To leave the Academy area in the same direction and not turn in the Manor Road cul-d-sac.   

 
12. To communicate any concerns, complaints or suggestions regarding traffic around the academy 

to the Headteacher or Governing Body, who will review and take any appropriate action 
available to them. 

 
Written by: Rhonda Blakemore 
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